From: contact@engage.vic.gov.au

To: amendments
Subject: Making a submission Form Submission
Date: Wednesday, 24 November 2021 5:57:18 PM

Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage

Victoria website.

First name

Mark

Last name

Vella

Postcode

Are you making this submission as:

An individual

Does your submission relate to an address within the Beveridge North West precinct?

No

Email

Daytime contact number

Write your submission



The proposed quarry at Beveridge/Wallan would create huge disruption and noise to the
community. | oppose this quarry because the heavy vehicle usage of Northern highway will
ruin the access into Wallan, causing traffic delays and damage to residents cars. The quarry
being so close to the towns of Wallan and Beveridge will devalue the properties of residents
and farm land nearby. Dust and congestion to the already problematic roadways will also

devalue these lovely country towns.

| confirm that | have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission.

Yes

| agree to the Collection Notice

Yes

To view all of this form's submissions, visit

This is not SPAM. You are receiving this message because you have submitted feedback or signed up to
Engage Victoria. If you think you have been sent this by mistake please contact us at
contact@engage.vic.gov.au.

Privacy Policy Log In to Site

Produced by The State Government of Victoria. All rights reserved.

Click here to report this email as spam.





